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July 18, 1956

Hon. John Hart

Executive Director

N rth Dakota Indian Affairs
flolla, North Dakota

Dear John:

Enclosed herewith/ is a copy of a letter
I have received from Arthur Fleming together with a memo-
randum from the Assistant Dirgctor of the Office of
Defense Mobilization.

You mnotice he /ducks entirely the matter of
giving Indians employment. / However, I received a letter
from the Manager of the Mi Plant at Custer, South Dakota,
whom I had telephoned. He says he can employ 100 more
Indians if he can get a market from the Government for the
mica.

With Jjust every good wish and my kKindest
regards, I am

Sincereliy,

¥L/its
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